
 

      The Panther Pride 

               Bulletin

From Mrs. Walter 
Fourth Quarter is off to a fast and 
busy start. Report cards were sent 
home with your child on Thursday. 
The students continue to work hard 

each day and come to school prepared to learn.  
Please be sure to read newsletters from the 
office and/or from your child’s teacher to keep 
updated on all the upcoming events. 
 
Congratulations to the Bennet Singers and band 
on a wonderful performance at Malcolm on 
Thursday.  The students have worked so hard 
to prepare for their performance.  A special 
THANK YOU to Mrs. McCreight and Mrs. 
Murphy-Robb for their time in preparing the 
students for this wonderful opportunity! 
 
School Safety Reminders: 
 
Please remember when dropping off your child 
in the morning and picking up after school the 
circle drive is reserved for the buses from 7:30-
8:20 AM and 2:45-4:00 PM. Please do not drop 
off students in the circle drive during these 
designated times. 
 
If students arrive to school before 7:45 AM, 
they need to use the Before School REC 
Program.   
 
Please notify the office if you have an email 
address or phone number change. This allows 
for better communication between school and 
home.   

 
Thank you for your continued support of 
Bennet Elementary and your child’s education. 
Mrs. Walter 

 

Spring Concert 

The 4th-6th grade Spring Concert 
will be Monday, April 29th, at 
6:30 PM. The concert will be at 
Palmyra High School.  More 

information will be coming home soon. 
 
 

 
6th Grade Visit to Palmyra 

6th Grade parents please mark your calendars 

for Wednesday, May 1st at 5 PM. You and your 

child are invited to attend a campus visit 

at Palmyra Junior/Senior High. Members of the 

Junior/Senior High student body will be 

available to lead tours and answer questions. 

 
 

Upcoming Events  
  

April 

-5th No KDG (KDG Round Up) 

-8th-12th NSCAS State Testing (3rd-
6th grade) 

-18th Early Dismissal (NO REC) 

-19th-22nd No School (Easter Break) 
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KDG Round Up 

Bennet Elementary is registering students for 

kindergarten for the 2019-2020 school year.  

Parents are encouraged to attend an 

informational meeting held at Bennet 

Elementary on Monday, April 1st at 6:30 PM.  

Kindergarten Roundup will be held on Friday, 

April 5th from 9:00-11:00 AM.  If you have a 

child who will be attending kindergarten in the 

fall, please call Bennet Elementary at 

402.782.3535. 

 

 

 

 

 

Palmyra-Bennet-Douglas TeamMates 

Mentoring Program 

Annual Banquet 

Sunday, March 31st at 5:30 PM 

Palmyra High School 

Tickets: $15 

Contact: Michael Chaffee,  

TeamMates Coordinator,  

Chaffee.Mic@districtor1.net 

 

 

Bennet Boosters 

Your child brought home the 

Bennet Booster Spring 

Fundraiser packet. This year 

the Boosters are selling flowers for the 

fundraiser, and will receive back 25% of the 

sales.  

The next Booster meeting will be April 9th at 

7:00 PM in the Bennet Commons area. 

Congratulations to the 5th and 
6th grade Bennet singers and 

band on a wonderful 
performance at the Malcolm 

Music Contest. Thank you 
parents for all your support! 
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